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Dear Fellow Citizen and Business Owner, 
 
 
 Roger Allen Park is a unique, privately owned, operated, and funded sports facility that provides a place for 
approximately 2,000 youth athletes from the City of Rochester and surrounding communities to play baseball, softball, 
soccer, and football each year. Without this facility, these young athletes would have no place to play. 
 
 Over four decades ago, Roger Allen generously donated 94 acres of land, and with the hard work of dedicated 
volunteers and local businesses, the park was created to fill the gap for youth athletes in the Greater Rochester area. 
 
 Roger Allen Park has become a sought-after location for many teams across the state, hosting numerous local, 
state, and regional tournaments over the years. Thousands of youth athletes and their families have enjoyed this sports 
park destination. 
 
 However, after many years of use, the park is in need of significant repairs, and we are asking for your help. 
 
 Your donation is crucial to the future of Roger Allen Park. With your generous support, we will be able to 
construct a one-way exit road onto the busy Chestnut Hill Road, creating one-way traffic through the park. We will also 
be able to repair and replace major parking lots, distressed fences, building structures, source new wells for drinking 
water, and significantly repair the irrigation systems within the park, among other improvements. 
 
 Rest assured that Roger Allen Park is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization registered as a charitable 
organization with the State of New Hampshire Charitable Trust Division. Your donation will be 100% tax deductible 
benefiting both you and the park. Our tax ID # 22-2539693 and our State of NH business ID is: 60055 and our State of NH 
Charitable Trust registration number is:  4937. 
 

The Parks physical address is 195 Chestnut Hill Rd. Rochester, NH 03867 
 
If you wish to contribute you can do so at www.rogerallenpark.com/fundraising  or by mailing your check or money 
order made payable to Roger Allen Park to PO BOX 1844, Rochester, NH 03866. 
 
 
We would like to sincerely thank you for considering a donation and look forward to seeing you at the park in the 
near future. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Roger Allen Park Board of Directors 

http://www.rogerallenpark.com/fundraising

